
 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2023 
 
 
We have some exciting news to share with you! The Daniel Springs website and registration 
system is undergoing a complete overhaul and we can’t wait to unveil it soon. There are still 
some tweaks we must make to the website but wanted to get the new registration link open for 
the National GMA Camp on March 2,2023. We know that it will take some getting used to for all 
parties involved, but we truly believe this new system will allow us to better serve YOU! 
 
We do ask that you first watch the instructional video found at https://youtu.be/vQ7jGAXVj3M to 
familiarize yourself with the new process. Once complete, you may request your camp spots at 
Http://cwngui.campwise.com/Customer/danielsprings/browser-check-conf.html. All requests will 
then be forwarded to the camp office, and once approved, the group leader will receive an email 
within 24-48 hours with further instructions.  
 
Our new system will require each participant (both camper and sponsor) to create individual 
logins where they will fill out all their information- demographic and medical. These accounts will 
allow you to return each year and just update any information that changes like grade camper is 
in or shirt size. We will no longer have paper medical releases that you must bring – it will all be 
online!! To receive regular registration pricing and a camp shirt, please make sure all your 
participants complete their online registration before the late registration deadline – which is 
May 28, 2023. The new system will allow you to pay for your spots by credit card or check, 
which means we will no longer take any registrations through the mail to simplify our process. 
Please note regular pricing is $165 and late pricing is $200 per attendee. 
 
We do have one more change that comes with our new system. We will no longer be using our 
previous child safety training course. We will now be working alongside Protect My Ministry for 
all our training and background check needs. This system does not currently allow for sponsors 
to add their own form of payment for items. The church will be invoiced for the background 
check and training of all sponsors they are bringing. It will be up to the church if you request the 
sponsor reimburse the church. State requirements have stayed the same- all sponsors will need 
a background check every year and training every other year. Unfortunately, as with everything 
else, pricing has increased a little (background check-$10 and training-$4). If you need to know 
if one of your sponsors is due for their training this year, please email 
sponsors@danielspringscamp.com with their full name and email address. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we kick-off the 2023 Summer Camp 
Registrations. If you have watched the registration tutorial but have questions that were not 
addressed, please contact the office or jessica@danielspringscamp.com. There is also a live 
chat available for assistance with registration requests on the registration link listed above 
between 8:30am-5:30pm EST, Monday-Friday.  
 
We can’t wait to see you this summer! 
 
The Daniel Springs Staff 


